
City of Seattle 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULEMAKING AND OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 

The City of Seattle’s Director of the Department of Finance and Administrative Services (FAS), acting 
under the authority of Seattle Municipal Code Chapters 3.02 and 6.310, proposes to adopt a rule 
relating to Wheelchair Accessible Services Surcharge. This rule establishes the estimated Wheelchair 
Accessible Services (WAS) Surcharge that medallion owners pay at the time of medallion renewal or 
transfer if complete trip records are not available or the medallion owner so chooses. 

The draft rule is available for review online on the FAS webpage at https://www.seattle.gov/finance-
and-administrative-services/directors-rules.  

PUBLIC COMMENT: All interested persons are invited to present data, views or comments regarding the 
proposed rule. All comments must be received no later than 5 p.m. on Wednesday, October 7, 2020. 

Comments may be emailed, mailed or delivered to: 

City of Seattle 
Department of Finance and Administrative Services 
Consumer Protection Division 
Attention: WAS Surcharge Rule 
P.O. Box 94785 
Seattle, WA  98124-7085 
lachen.chernyha@seattle.gov 

Calvin W. Goings, Director  
Department of Finance and Administrative Services 
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